
Project Update: October 2023 
 
The data collection for the project began in mid-August 2023. I managed to hire a 
local field assistant and also did a pilot study for site selection and mapping wind 
turbines at the field site last month. On the basis of this, the field site map with the bird 
monitoring sites (within turbine areas and control points) has been attached with the 
mail. One round of monitoring has been finished for the months of September and the 
same will be continued till March 2024. 
 

 


